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8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Jan. 27 - 31, 2025

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Professional Development Day - No School

Tuesday Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8am)

Wednesday Gr. 6/7 Open 3 on 3 Basketball (lunch)
Lunar New Year

Thursday Spirit Day - Maple Lane Spirit Wear

Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (8am)

Student Council Meeting (at lunch)

Friday Gr. 6/7 Open 3 on 3 Basketball (lunch)

Feb. 5 - PAC Lunar New Year Celebration Feb. 7 - Axe Capoeira! Performance; Hot Lunch

Feb. 11/12 - Early Dismissal (1:45pm) Feb. 14 - Pro-D Day - No School

Feb. 17 - Family Day - No School Feb. 18 - PAC Meeting (6pm)

Bollywood Dance
Thank you to the PAC for 
sponsoring our Bollywood dance 
workshops. Students were fully 
engaged all week as they learned 
new dance routines, and 
performed for students, staff and 
families. This has been a very 
successful week of learning.



The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.

Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, February 18, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to 
attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Grade 6/7 Basketball
Maple Lane is providing a variety of basketball 
opportunities for grade 6/7 students. On 
Wednesday and Friday at lunch, there will be 
open 3-on-3 intramural games in the gym. 
Grade 6/7 girls are practising on Tuesday 
mornings at 8am and grade 6/7 boys are 
practising at 8am on Thursday mornings. 
There will be some games scheduled for each 
of these teams. Thank you to our coaches for 
volunteering their time provide these 
opportunities for our students. 

Lunar New Year

In celebration of Lunar New Year, the Maple Lane PAC 
has organized a school-wide activity on Wednesday, 
February 5th. During the afternoon, PAC members will 
be leading Lunar New Year crafts with each class. The 
PAC has organized to have lion dancers perform outside 
of the school starting at 2:30pm (exact time to be 
confirmed). Our plan is to have classes come outside 
with their teachers at 2:30 to watch the dance. Family 
members are welcome to join at this time. More 
information will be sent to families soon about additional 
details.

Students can visit the Maple Lane library to find books 
about Lunar New Year and can click here to learn more 
about this celebration.

Happy New Year to all our families who 
are celebrating!
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